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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PROPOSED SALE OF PROPERTY WITHIN 

INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT NO. 4 OF 

PORT DISTRICT NO. 1 OF GRANT COUNTY 

 

 

Port District No. 1 of Grant County (the “Port of Quincy”) will hold a public hearing on March 

6, 2019, at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible at the Port office at 101 F Street SW, 

Quincy, Washington, to receive public testimony on the proposed sale of a parcel of real property 

located in the Port of Quincy’s Industrial Development District No. 4 to an appropriate purchaser. 

 

The parcel of real property proposed to be sold is described as follows: 

 

 

Lot 1, Huston Short Plat, according to the plat thereof recorded in 

Volume 16 of Short Plats, pages 39 thru 41, records of Grant County, 

Washington. 

 
Public testimony on the advisability of the proposed sale will be taken at the hearing.  Any person 

may submit written comments regarding the proposal or additional information at:  Port of 

Quincy, 101 F Street SW, Quincy, Washington 98848.  Written comments and oral testimony at 

all public hearings will be made part of the public record. 

 

CURT A. MORRIS, PRESIDENT 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
[To be published once, not less than 10 days nor more than 25 days, prior to the hearing on March 

6, 2019.  In addition, notice must be disseminated among print and electronic media in the Quincy 

area.] 
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